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 Oundle Barclays branch closes
Friday 5 May 2023   

Barclays Oundle branch closes for good on Friday 5 May 2023.  From Friday 12

May 2023 Barclays Specialist Customer Care will be located in Oundle Library

supporting Barclays customers with day-to-day banking queries. This is a
cashless site so Barclays customers will not be able to bank or withdraw
funds. The reasons for Barclays' decision to close the Oundle branch can be

found at tinyurl.com/oundlebarclays or you can call Barclays on 03457
345345. Your nearest Barclays bank from 6 May 2023 will be Peterborough
(1 Church Street, PE1 1XB) or Kettering (8 Market Place, NN16 0AX).  For opening

times visit Barclays.co.uk/branchfinder
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Speed Report on Benefield Road
The speed indicator device is currently on Benefield Road. From 26 January

2023 to 13 March 2023 69,217 vehicles drove past. Of those 12,443 drove over

the  30mph speed limit and 434 vehicles were being driven faster than

40mph.  All the data we collect is shared with the Police. 
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Keep Warm in The Hub  
We're pleased to see people have been using The

Hub at Fletton House and now spring is well on its

way we're still welcoming people to enjoy the space.

Come in, have a coffee, chat with friends or relax

with a good book. Open Mondays to Fridays 9am-

5pm and Fridays 9am-4pm. All welcome. 

OBC Ukranian Wraparound Support Group 
Oundle Baptist Church (OBC) continues to provide

Ukrainians and their hosts with much valued support

in The Hub at Fletton House on Fridays at the new

time 10.30am to 12.30pm. Robin and Janet from the

church said, "The Ukrainian Wraparound Support
Group provides a social space where Ukrainians 
can catch up in their own language and hosts can talk to each other about
the challenges they face. We have found working with the group to be very
rewarding and we often receive messages of thanks for the support we
provide."  The group is open to Ukrainians and their hosts living in Oundle and

the surrounding villages. For more information visit oundlebaptist.org.uk


